
Electoral	structure	review	-	Frankston	City	Council	-	Response	Submission
Michael	Tellesson	-	Seaford	-	02	August	2023,	05:00	pm

Hello,	Review	Panel,
Here	are	my	thoughts	on	the	3	options	given	for	Frankston.

(1)	Model	!:

Our	population	is	growing	and	it	does	not	make	sense	to	reduce	the	number	of	councillors.
The	ward	names	are	reasonably	relatable.
Don't	like	the	elongated	wards,	particularly	"Mount	Grand	Ward.

(2)	Model	2:

Prefer	the	9	Councillors
The	Elongated	Wards	cross	many	boundaries	and	are	not	relatable.
The	Coastal	Ward	is	far	too	long	and	excludes	too	much	of	"Coastal	Seaford".	I	live	400m
from	the	beach	and	yet	would	be	allocated	to	an	inland	ward.	The	wards	split	too	many
suburbs	-	dividing	natural	communities.

(3)	Model	3:

By	far	my	preferred	model.
Fairly	compact	wards	which	most	closely	represent	existing	communities.
The	proposed	ward	names	are	the	most	relatable.
Ward	boundaries	are	natural.

Michael	Tellesson

Seaford,	VIC	3198




